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Nadia Khan

From: Rhonda Fishman <fishman_rhonda@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 26, 2020 8:18 PM
To: Nadia Khan
Subject: Cabot Village Landscape Border

[DO NOT OPEN  links/attachments unless you are sure the content is safe. ] 

Hi Nadia, 
 
Thank you very much for circulating my concern/question (below) to the Committee and petitioner.   
 
I’d like the landscaping border between the new structure and 85-87 Norwood Ave to be as high and 
dense as possible. Is Cabot Village willing to provide this type of border?  What is the height and density 
currently being planned?  A detailed response would be appreciated. 
 
Rhonda Fishman 
fishman_rhonda@yahoo.com 
617-733-7464 
  
  
  
  
  
  


